
Good afternoon Parents & Students, February 2, 2024

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER . . .
. . . We live in a Country with diversity in culture and language; it creates a
beautiful mosaic! French is Canada's official dual language, and the Peace
Region has several communities with strong connections to the francophone
culture and language. Here at TA Norris, we are pleased to be able to offer a

complete French immersion program to all our grades. Students learn their course subjects in French
and have opportunities for French cultural activities. Living in a region that still celebrates this vibrant
language and culture is a privilege. The community of St. Isidore celebrates with an annual winter
carnival, and it's just a couple of weekends away, February 16-18. I encourage you to visit this event to
experience this engaging and exciting event with a strong community connection. The carnival happens
on Family Day weekend in the beautiful community of St. Isidore at their cultural centre. You can find all
the weekend events here: https://carnavaldestisidore.ca/. It's worth the trip; who doesn't enjoy some
poutine and Tire sur la Neige?

GRADE 7 & 8 REPORT CARDS
The grade 7 & 8 students will be coming home with their Semester 1 report cards today.
Please remember to view your Parent Portal using the Browser. We lock the portals while
teachers are entering their marks and comments. The App on your phone is a third party
app and will not open once the portal has been reopened - you will need to reboot the
third party app on your phone.

WINTER WALK DAY
On Wednesday, February 7th, the students will be spending their PE Classes outside for a
Winter Walk. Please be sure your child has adequate and appropriate clothing for the day's
outing.

AWARDS DAY
Friday, February 9th, we will be hosting our Awards day at 11:15 am. This will be for
Honor Roll students and On-A-Roll students. You are very welcome to come and enjoy the
presentations.

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Remember to purchase a $60 Lunch card ($6 per meal for 10 lunches) through your
SchoolCash Account so your child doesn’t run out. Lunch cards will be recorded /tracked
in a google document here at the school which will alleviate any lost cards. Students will
also be told when they have two lunches remaining on their card; they will need to let
you know so you can purchase an additional Lunch Card.

The following will be the new menu starting in the New Year:
MONDAY – Subway (6” - Turkey, Ham or pizza); TUESDAY - Hot Dog/Grilled Cheese (fundraiser)
WEDNESDAY – Pasta Day; THURSDAY – Taco in a bag; FRIDAY - Free Lunch

Please feel free to visit the school website, http://www.tanorrismiddleschool.ca , to check for messages from
Teachers, Superintendent Messages and other information that may be of interest to you.  Also, if you Like us on
Facebook, you can be notified of special items that may be of immediate interest.  If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact us and we will do our best to answer them or find the answers.
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